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DIY and dancing at Princess Christian Care Home

DIY Club
Last Thursday we launched one of our new clubs for our gentlemen here at at Princess Christian Care Home. With the help

of our Maintenance Man Martin, we started a club called the DIY Club.  

Our residents had a fantastic time, removing pieces from the trolley and rubbing it down with sandpaper – ready for painting in our

next session.
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Some of our gents reminisced on fond memories of when they used to build and mend things

 

The Beatles
On Tuesday last week we had a lovely visit from our friend Terry who helped us enjoy an afternoon of Beatle Mania. Our residents

were tapping their hands and feet in time to the music – some even went one step further and decided to dress up as them.
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What a great afternoon had by all!

 

Flowers
Some of our residents thought they would have a go at flower arranging during the week. We brought a selection of flowers for them

to choose from, and also picked some foliage from the Princess Christian Garden.
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Our ladies made some wonderful displays


